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The privatisation of busses is a step in the wrong direction for the people of the eastern 
suburbs and greater sydney area. After cutting many useful and beneficial bus services, 
making it harder to reach the areas we need to go (forcing us to travel out of our way to be 
redirected to the light rail, taking multiple forms of transport rather than a singular bus) it is 
unacceptable that the government wishes to further negatively impact us as privatisation 
will no doubt lead to a lack of services, an increase in bus fares and a lack of care for the 
general public. 


